
 
Tyco Fire Product LP 
One Stanton Street 
Marinette, WI  54143 
 

January 4, 2021 

Via Email 
black.christopher@epa.gov 
 
 
Mr. Christopher Black 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 
Land, Chemicals and Redevelopment Division 
77 West Jackson Blvd, LR-16J 
Chicago, IL 60604-3590 
 

Re: Project Manager Change – Tyco Fire Products LP Stanton Street Facility 
One Stanton Street 
Marinette, WI 54143 
WID 006 125 215 
 

Dear Mr. Black: 

This letter is to inform you of the change in technical Project Manager for the referenced site.  Effective 
upon receipt of this correspondence, Denice Nelson will replace Jeffrey Danko as the Tyco Fire Products LP 
Project Manager.  Ms. Nelson’s contact information is below. 
 
Denice Nelson 
Senior Director – Remediation and Strategy 
Johnson Controls, Inc. 
5757 N. Green Bay Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI  53209 
denice.karen.nelson@jci.com 
(651) 280-7259 
 
 
 Please feel free to contact me if you have questions.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jeffrey H. Danko 
Director – Remediation Programs 
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